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NOVEMBER

W O O D H A V E N  N E W S L E T T E R



Please note that there is
no bake sale this month.
The Barkmans will be
back in December!

The Admin & Finance
offices will be closed

on Monday,
November 11th for
Remembrance Day.

Games this month:
L-C-R
SPOONS
SCRABBLE
SKIP-BO
HORSE RACING
5 CARD BINGO
RACKO
DUTCH BLITZ

Movie Matinee on Monday
November 18th at 2:30pm:

“The Boy Who Harnessed The Wind”
When a 13-year-old boy in
Malawi is thrown out of the
school he loves because his
family can no longer afford
the fees, he sneaks into the
library and learns how to
build a windmill to save his
village from a famine. Based
on a true story. Please sign
up to be included.

Come and enjoy
the Low German

Singing Group
once again!

7:00pm on Friday
November 29th.



With winter weather quickly approaching,
don’t forget that the Tuck Shop is open
Monday to Friday, 8:30am-4:30pm if you
run out of something! Non perishable
household items are available for sale.
Come by Helen’s office and check it out!

 I will be updating the photo
directory and tenant phone

list again before the end of
the year. If you would like

your phone number or
photo added or updated,

please see Helen as soon 
as possible.

Angeline’s Footcare

Irene will be here for nail
care on Monday November

18th with appointments
starting at 2:00pm. Please
see Helen if you would like

to book.

Angeline is a licensed Footcare
Nurse. She offers nail trimming,
corn removal, foot assessments and
referrals right from the comfort of
your own home. Please contact her
directly to book an appointment.

      204-381-1970

Come out for Bible
study with SBC
student Elijah
Kawooya: every
Tuesday at 6:30pm



For “Chat & Craft” this month we will be making holiday
cards! Wednesday November 6 at 2:30pm. Cost is $2 per
person, and everything you need will be provided! Please
sign up to be included.

Outing to Steinbach Bowling Alley!
Let’s go bowling! Join us on Wednesday,
November 13th. We will meet at the Steinbach
Bowling Alley at 2:15pm and enjoy one hour of
bowling together. Cost is approximately 
$8 per person, which includes shoe rental.
You must sign up to be included!

Charcuterie  Board   Tutorial

Do you want to “WOW” your family and friends at your
next gathering? Sign up and learn how to create a
charcuterie board - just in time for the holidays! Cost is
$15 per person. Everything you need will be provided.
You will get to take your creation home at the end,
including your very own board to keep! You must sign
up to be included! Friday, November 15 at 2:30pm.



Xmas decorating

shoe boxes

CHRISTMAS DECORATING
Join us on Wednesday November 20th as we decorate
for Christmas again by floor! Sip on hot chocolate, enjoy
some goodies, listen to festive music and help to trim
your floor’s tree! Please let Helen know if you can
donate any goodies for the day. Time slots for each floor
will be announced soon! Hope you can make it!

Lets send some love and kindness across the world this
Christmas! If you would like to participate in filling Christmas
shoeboxes for children in need, I will be collecting cash
donations in the office between Friday November 1st and
Wednesday November 6th. I will then take the donations and
purchase all of the supplies for the boxes. At 2:30pm on
Friday, November 8th we will be packing the shoeboxes
together in the main lounge. The amount of boxes we pack
will be determined by the amount of donations we receive.
Please consider making a donation if you can. Thank you!

Samaritan’s Purse - Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes



November Birthdays:

Helen Hiebert 4
Nita Sobering 9
Peggy Friesen 10
Tilda Harder 10

Aganetha Ginter 15
John Reimer 16
Willy Friesen 16

Denver Penner 18
Johann Neufeld 21

Les Harms 26

Please join us for a birthday party on Monday,
November 25 at 2:30pm in the main MPR. $2 per
person, free for those celebrating a birthday in

November! Don’t forget to sign up if you would like to
attend, and please bring a mug!



How does God comfort us? 

A good question to ask in this time around Remembrance Day 
or in any time of difficulty or loss.
 
When Jesus met up with a funeral procession on the outskirts of Nain, He
found a widow grieving the loss of her only son (Luke 7:11). How did He
respond? By intervening in the miraculous way of raising her son back to life!

Does God always comfort in this way, by solving all the problems we
encounter? This is what we may like, but God doesn’t always do it that way.
Even the apostle Paul was disappointed when God didn’t heal him the way he
asked. God did provide strength, though, as he said, “…My grace is sufficient for
thee…my strength is made perfect in weakness….” 
(II Corinthians 12:9).

How can strength be made perfect in weakness? 

Doing things in our own strength can make us feel self-sufficient, like the child
who asserts, “I can do it myself!” Times of weakness, though, force us to look
elsewhere for strength, which can motivate us to seek the Lord. Jesus does
encourage us to trust and not to be afraid (John 14).
 
So why did Jesus comfort the widow of Nain the way He did? This special
miracle served as a sign to show who He was—God’s only Son. Though God
does miracles today, we don’t see them as often as in the early church. But
what God does give is grace and strength for each moment, which are also
signs that can encourage others as they observe us continuing on despite the
challenges of life. 

May God grant you the strength to continue on, no matter what you’re facing
today.

Peter Berg, Chaplain

From the Chaplain’s Desk



Fill-Ins are just like crossword puzzles but with words instead of clues. Your challenge is to fill in the puzzle grid by
fitting in all of the given words. Start by trying to match the longest word with its row and then go from there.

Fill-In puzzle


